
Mrs. Phillips’ 4th Grade 
Class News

The Week of December 3rd

Email: twphillips@auburnschools.org

Upcoming Events

Reminders

Our Learning

Dec. 11th - Marvelous Mom’s breakfast

Dec. 17th - 4th Grade Winter Musical

**Please note the date change for the 4th 
grade winter musical from December 
18th to December 17th. 

Dec. 19th - Last Day of School before 
Winter Break 

We are enjoying these few weeks leading up to Winter Break!  
Please encourage your child to continue reading at home.

Math:  We will begin Chapter 6: Fraction 
Equivalence and Comparison. 
Reading:  We will continue reading The False 
Prince by Jennifer Nielsen.  We will discuss 
the characters, setting and events as we 
read.  We will also begin narrative writing.  
Students will be writing stories to go along 
with winter themed pictures.
Science: We will begin exploring wavelength 
and amplitude.

Home-School Connection

Reminders
→ Tis the season for our 
annual OES Toy Drive!  
Students are encouraged to 
bring in new or gently used 
toys for children of all ages. 
Toy donations will be 
collected from Monday, 
December 3rd until Friday, 
December 14th.  Let’s work 
together to make a 
difference for children in 
need in our community!

→ Ogletree moms, please 
join us for Ogletree 
Elementary’s first ever
Marvelous Moms Breakfast

in the multipurpose room.

- Tuesday, December 11th

- 6:45 A.M. -7:30 A.M.

- Cost $2.00 (Please have exact 

amount)

- Our Guest speaker will be 

Sherri Guenther, who just 

happens to be the Marvelous 

Mom of our very own 

principal, Mrs. Raville.


